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  The KCFB’s 4th Harvest Leadership 
Picnic for Kane County public officials 
will be held Wednesday, September 23 at 
the Konen Family farm in rural Sugar 
Grove. The picnic is open to all federal, 
state, and local (county, township and mu-
nicipal) elected and appointed officials and 
department heads. 

   The pic-
nic pro-
vides a 
venue for 
local Farm 
Bureau 
leaders and 
public 
officials to 
discuss 
issues of 
mutual 

concern in a relaxing, informal atmosphere 
and provides Farm Bureau the opportunity 
to say thanks to local officials who help 
keep Kane County a great place to farm.  It 
will include a wine and cheese reception 
featuring local products, a barbecue, horse 
drawn hay rack rides through Spring Bluff 
Nursery and recognition of local farm fami-
lies helping to restock local food pantries 
through Farm Bureau’ s Harvest for ALL 
program.   
     Reservations are requested.  Public 

officials are asked to contact the Farm Bu-
reau at 630 584-8660 or reply to 
steve@kanecfb.com to reserve a  place at 
the picnic.  We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

Calling all Kane County Public Officials! 

The pine lined drive on the Konen 
farm leads to the spacious farm 
buildings above—a perfect set-
ting for the Picnic, rain or shine! 

Local Farmers Join Fight  
Against Hunger 

    Kane County farmers are helping to 
restock the shelves of local food pantries 
through the Kane County Farm Bureau’s 
“Harvest for ALL” campaign.  This program 
was developed to encourage local farmers, 
members and consumers to join in the ef-
fort to provide local hunger relief.   
    Through the program, farmers donate 
the harvest of an acre of land, or a set num-
ber of bushels, to benefit a local food pan-
try.  The proceeds from the harvest of the 
designated crops are then donated to the 
food pantry of the farmer’s choice.  
    “Participation by local producers has 
been fantastic”, says Kane County Farm 
Bureau President Bob Gehrke.  “There are 
a lot of people in need right here in Kane 
County, and the support the program has 
received from local farmers shows that they 
recognize that need, and are ready to step 
up to help.”   
     Farm Bureau will expand the effort this  
fall with pledge cards in local grain eleva-
tors to allow farmers to more easily donate 
to Harvest for ALL, and choose a local food 
pantry to receive the grain sale proceeds.  
Non-farmers can also make a tax-
deductible donation to the KCFB Founda-
tion to be put towards the Harvest for ALL 
campaign, by calling 630 584-8660. 

  The Fence Post 
     Sustainability is a “buzzword” 
that has been co-opted in farm & 
food production in recent years. 
To my thinking, more for market-
ing purposes and self-promotion 

than anything else.  But with the need to 
DOUBLE farm production in the next 
forty years, efforts to truly define sustain-
able practices that meet present needs, im-
prove the ability of future generations to 
meet future needs, and decrease impacts on 
the environment, are gaining momentum. 
And objective measures of environmental 
impacts and farm productivity show farm-
ers are doing a great job where sustainabil-
ity is concerned.   
    To read about these remarkable gains, 
see page 3.    
                         Steve Arnold,   Editor 

 

Thanks for your pledge to combat hunger in our communities goes to:   
Bob & Beth Gehrke and John & Clarice Nepermann, Elgin 

Collins Farms, Wasco, Chris Collins        Ramm Farms Inc., Maple Park       
Paul (Grizz) Stover, David Werdin, Eric Baldridge and Karl Kettelkamp, Elburn 

Elburn Cooperative Company, Elburn     Conserv FS, Woodstock 
JBW Farms, Elburn, Joe & Bonnie White 

Keifer Brothers, Maple Park, Jeff ,Marty and Brian Keifer 
Kenyon Bros. Company, South Elgin, Mike Kenyon 

Lenkaitis Holsteins, Campton Hills, Albert & Rhonda Lenkaitis 
Pitstick Farms, Maple Park, Steve & Merry Pitstick 
Randy’s Vegetables, Elgin, Randy and Jerry Gaitsch   

Kane County Corn Growers Association, Elburn  
Jaynes Family & Lenkaitis Holsteins, Campton Hills 

Heinz Bros. Greenhouse, St. Charles, Jay Schrock 
Bob Farley, Aurora     Norton Farms, St. Charles      

Richard & Mary Lee Pitstick, Maple Park        Bruce & Judy Krog, Elgin 

Signs like this one at Randy’s Vegetables mark 
the location of a humanitarian effort by local 
farmers to help their neighbors in time of need. 




